
October 2021 GHS Band Boosters Meeting 

The meeting was called to order by Rick Van Rijn at 6:35pm.  Bob Beck approved the motion and Regina 

Turner seconded the motion.  Mr. Bates set up the Zoom Meeting.   

Treasurer Report – The report was presented by Brandi Gray.  The checks were for the concession stand 

and there was $570 in donations.  Profit for the Cater game was $3,000 and for Fulton was about 

$1,675.00.  We are encouraging people to sign up for Amazon Smiles and Kroger awards for additional 

donations.   Regina Turner made a motion to approve the report and Bob Beck seconded to the motion.   

Homecoming – The driving range was a success.  Regina says thank you for all the volunteers.  The next 

off campus event will be the golf tournament.  The registration for the event in online.  At this time, they 

are wanting to sell pumpkin rolls for $18.  The no sales calendar was sent home with the students.  You 

pick a date on the calendar and that is the amount of money that you donate.   

Fundraisers – Dennis Chambers is wanting to start a car show with food trucks.  Also starting soon will 

be the Ham and Goodys Cookie Sales.  We are looking for someone to step up and run the cookie sales.  

The pick-up date for the cookies will be November 11th.   

Volunteer Coordinator – At this time, we have a fully staffed concession stand for the next 2 games.   

Trailer Update – The trailer is completing water proof.  The parts have been ordered and just waiting on 

the parts.   

New Business – Someone is interested in purchasing the blue gator.  It has not ran in over 3 years.  Mr. 

Bates is to get a price for the blue gator.  Regina Turner makes a motion to sell the blue gator if it is not 

repairable.  Rick Van Rijn approves the motion and Bob Beck seconds the motion.  No one was opposed 

to the motion.   

Cords for graduation.   Regina Turner makes a motion to add Cords to the student’s graduation. Mr. 

Bates will look into getting Cords. Mr. Bates states that the requirements are the same as the 

requirements for lettering in band.  The updated version:  

Color Guard members:  4 semesters in color guard and 1 semester in winter guard  

Band Members:  4 semesters in Band and audition for Senior All East. The students are not required to 

make all east.   

Band Director – No new requests. 

The next booster’s meeting will be held on November 8, 2021 at 6:30pm.  The meeting was called to an 

end at 7:05pm by Rick Van Rijn.  Bob Beck approved the motion and Regina Turner seconded it.   

 

     


